
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com 

 

 www.thebourneacademy.com    |              @BourneAcademy 
 

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

2nd December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Christmas Holidays supermarket voucher 
 
I am delighted to inform you that as you are in receipt of free school meals for your child/children at 
The Bourne Academy you will receive an offer of financial support for food over the Christmas School 
Holiday.  This is being funded by the Government’s Winter Fund Grant.   
 
You will be offered one £15 food voucher per child per week to spend on food over the Christmas 
school holiday (a total of two vouchers per child). It is up to you whether you wish to accept them.  
Vouchers will be redeemable at the following supermarkets.  
 

● Asda, Tesco, Aldi, Iceland, Sainsbury’s, Morrisons, McColl’s and Waitrose.  

Please note that vouchers must be spent on food to feed your children and must be used by your 
household only. You will be expected to spend your vouchers over the Christmas period.  
 
You will receive an email (from: noreply@schoolvouchers.com)/text (from: Vouchers)  about this offer 
and with instructions as to how to download your vouchers. 
 
If you wish to take up the offer of the vouchers you must accept the voucher by 31 December 2020. 
 
If you encounter any problems with your voucher please contact finance@thebourneacademy.com  
 
If you need any help accessing the voucher, including with printing – please contact the school as soon 
as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Catherine Turner 
Business Director 
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